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Developing Potential without Limitations 

 

Tuesday 1st October 2019 

Dear Parents, 

 

RE: Breakfast Club and Wraparound Care Provision at Frieth 

 

Further to my letter last term, I am delighted to announce that the Frieth School is moving 

ahead with plans to open our ‘Frieth Falcons’ Wraparound Care facility.  

 

We will plan to initially open Frieth Falcons Breakfast Club on Monday 4th November 2019.  We 

then plan to open afterschool wraparound care from January 7th 2020.  

 

Any families wishing to use the facility must complete a registration form, before then being 

provided with the details of how to book places.  This form will also enable the school to plan 

effectively for the numbers of pupils.  

 

The breakfast club will have a maximum number of 15 spaces each morning, and will need a 

minimum number of 5 pupils per day in order to remain financially viable. (This can be averaged 

to 25 pupils across the week) The cost will be £5 per child, per session and include a cereal 

breakfast for those who arrive before 8:15am.  

 

The registration form can also be used to indicate and register your child for the after school 

facility from January, which again, will enable us to plan for the numbers of pupils efficiently 

and remain financially viable. The cost of after school care will be £15 per child, per session. 

The session will run from 3:15 to 6:15pm and include a snack.  

 

If you wish to use the facility, please complete the registration form attached and return it to 

the school office by Friday 11th October 2019.  Booking arrangements and terms and 

conditions will then be sent out by the end of the week to families who have registered in the 

week beginning Monday 14th October.  

 

We are very excited to begin this new venture for Frieth, and hope that it provides more 

continuity and flexibility in care arrangements for our community and families.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Jo Reid BA (Hons), PGCE, MA, NPQH                                               

Headteacher                                                                  
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